
 

 

 
 
 

 
PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 
 
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No 72 of 2016 

Our Ref:  TM/PYD/01/16 
 

13 September 2016 
 

Navigation restrictions in Ir-Ramla tal-Mixquqa Bay due to an Emergency Conservation Order. 
 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies that the Environment and Resources  Authority 
(ERA) is imposing entry restrictions in ir-Ramla tal-Mixquqa Bay in respect of an emergency conservation 
area which is of ecological and scientific importance .  
 
No vessel is allowed within the bay (unless authorised by the above mentioned authority) as shown enclosed 
by a red imaginary line on attached chart.The restrictions will apply with immediate effect and until the 15th 
October 2016. The time of daily restrictions is between dusk and dawn. 
 
 They are to comply with any instructions which may be issued by Valletta Port Control (Valletta VTS). 
 

 


